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Diocese	of	Salt	Lake	City	
	 												Information	Bulletin-English	
	 	 								March	27,	2017	

	

Pastors/Principals/Administrators:	below	are	current	diocesan	announcements	and	events.	Please	
include	as	appropriate	in	your	parish	and	school	bulletins:	
	
General	Announcements	
1.	Easter	Vigil	Liturgy:		The	Most	Reverend	Oscar	Solis,	Bishop	of	Salt	Lake	City,	has	determined	that	the	
Easter	Vigil	may	not	begin	earlier	than	8:30	pm	in	the	Diocese	of	Salt	Lake	City.		If	there	is	a	pastoral	
need	to	start	earlier,	please	contact	Msgr.	Bircumshaw,	Vicar	General	at	801.328.8641	x	305	

2.	LECTIONARY	FOR	MASS	SUPPLEMENT	-	COMING	APRIL	1,	2017.	The	new	Lectionary	for	Mass	
Supplement	will	be	available	beginning	April	1,	2017	and	may	be	used	immediately	upon	
purchase.		Three	publishers	have	produced	ritual	editions:	

• Catholic	Book	Publishing,	www.catholicbookpublishing.com	$21.95	
• Liturgical	Press,	www.litpress.org,	$39.95	
• Liturgy	Training	Publications,	www.ltp.org,	$29.95			

In	2015,	the	USCCB’s	Secretariat	for	Divine	Worship	began	to	compile	all	the	updated	additions	and	
corrections	to	the	Lectionary	since	the	first	edition	of	the	Lectionary	for	Mass	was	released	in	1969.	At	
its	meeting	in	June	2015,	the	Committee	for	Divine	Worship	formally	approved	the	publication	of	a	
supplement.		Citations	from	the	supplement	will	be	appropriately	incorporated	into	ordos	and	
participation	aids	over	the	course	of	the	next	year.	For	a	full	listing	of	the	additions/changes	go	
to:		http://www.dioslc.org/ministries/liturgical	

3.	Finance	Department	-	Full	Time	Accounts	Payable	Clerk:	Responsible	for	the	accounts	payable	
process,	daily	deposits,	maintain	vendor	W-9s,	as	well	as	general	support	in	the	Diocesan	Finance	Office.	
Candidate	must	demonstrate	understanding	of	Catholic	Church	ethics,	traditions,	procedures,	and	
organizational	structures;	Be	able	to	communicate	clearly	and	effectively	with	parish/school	
administration;	manage	several	projects;	maintain	confidentiality;	work	as	a	team	member	as	well	as	
independently;	be	detailed	oriented;	good	organization	and	filing	skills;	have	professional	work	habits	
and	appropriate	dress	standards.	Send	resumes	to	Dolores	L.	Lopez,	Director	of	Human	Resources,	
Diocese	of	Salt	Lake	City,	27	C	Street,	Salt	Lake	City,	UT		84103-
2302.		EMail:		dolores.lopez@dioslc.org		Fax:		(801)	328-9680.	
	
4.	Catholics	Can	Award	–	Nominations	are	now	being	accepted	for	the	Diocese	of	Salt	Lake	City’s	
Catholics	Can	Award	by	the	Diocesan	Commission	for	People	with	Disabilities.		This	annual	award	is	
given	to	an	individual,	parish	or	organization	which	ensures	meaningful	participation	by	people	with	
disabilities	in	Catholic	Parish	life.		To	obtain	the	nomination	packet	and	to	nominate	someone,	please	
contact	Carol	Ruddell	at	(801)440-8729	or	Dolores	Lopez	at	(801)	328-8641.		Nominations	are	due	by	
June	1,	2017.	
	
5.	Artists	wanted	-	From	May	16	to	June	13,	2017,	the	Catholic	Diocese	of	Salt	Lake	City,	Commission	for	
People	with	Disabilities,	is	hosting	the	“St.	Dymphna	Art	Exhibition".	This	exhibition	will	feature	artists	
who	live	with	a	mental	illness,	and	those	who	support	them	in	their	journeys.	This	exhibit	is	in	
observance	of	the	feast	of	St.	Dymphna,	patron	saint	to	individuals	with	mental	illness.	The	goal	of	this	
exhibit	is	to	highlight	the	gifts	these	artists	bring	to	the	community,	and	to	combat	the	stigma	of	
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psychiatric	disabilities.	Artists	interested	in	participating	in	this	juried	exhibit	should	contact	Jacque	
Smite	at	(801)	214-4237.	Deadline	for	submissions	is	April	22.	
	
Office	of	Hispanic	Ministry	
For	more	information	about	these	meetings	and	events,	please	call	the	Office	of	Hispanic	Ministry	at	
801-328-8641	x	361,	332,	or	338.	

a. Leadership Formation in Wendover - Tuesday, March 28 at 2 p.m., at San Felipe Catholic 
Church, Wendover. 

b. Diocesan Lenten Retreat – Saturday, April 1 at 9 p.m., at Saint Vincent de Paul Catholic 
Church.  Call to register. Cost is $15, includes a light lunch. 

c. Safe Environment Formation – Sunday, April 2 at 10 a.m. at Saint Marguerite Catholic 
Church in Tooele. Please call the parish office to register. 

	
Office	of	Liturgy	
	
Save	the	Date!	For	more	information	about	these	events,	please	call	the	Office	of	Liturgy,	801.328.8641	
x	363	or	x	323.	

1. Chrism	Mass,	Thursday,	Thursday,	April	6,	2017,	7:00	PM,	Cathedral	of	the	Madeleine		
2. Diocesan	RCIA	Lenten	Retreat	for	the	Elect	&	Godparents,	on	Saturday,	April	8,	2017	from	9:00	

AM	–	Noon	at	St.	John	the	Baptist	Parish	
3. Level	I	Communion	Ministers	Formation	on	Tuesday,	April	25,	2017	from	6:00	–	9:30	PM	in	the	

Chancery	Building.	
4. Diocesan	Music	Festival	on	Saturday,	April	29,	2017,	from	1:00	–	3:00	PM.	at	St.	John	the	Baptist	

Parish	
5. Level	II	Communion	Ministers	Formation	on	Tuesday,	May	16,	2017	from	6:00	–	9:30	PM	in	the	

Chancery	Building	
6. Diocesan	RCIA	Study	Days	on	Friday,	May	19,	from	6:00	–	9:00	PM	in	the	Chancery	Building	and	

Saturday,	May	20,	2017	from	9:00	AM	–	3:00	PM	in	the	Pastoral	Center	
The	Chrism	Mass	for	the	Diocese	of	Salt	Lake	City	is	scheduled	for	Thursday,	April	6,	2017	at	7:00	pm	in	
The	Cathedral	of	the	Madeleine.		At	the	Chrism	Mass,	the	bishop	blesses	three	oils	—	the	oil	of	
catechumens,	the	oil	of	the	infirm,	and	holy	chrism	which	will	be	used	in	the	administration	of	the	
sacraments	throughout	the	diocese	for	the	year.	Bishop	Oscar	Solis	will	be	the	celebrant	and	homilist.		

All	RCIA	Elect,	and	Godparents	are	invited	to	attend	a	retreat	with	Fr.	Gustavo	Vidal	on	Saturday,	April	8,	
2017	from	9:00	am	–	Noon	at	St.	John	the	Baptist	Parish	in	Draper.	For	more	information,	contact	the	
Office	of	Liturgy	at	801.328.8641	x	363.		
	
Catholic	Community	Services	
Job	Openings	at	Catholic	Community	Services:	

Medical	Interpreter-All	languages	needed	
Sous	Chef	

	Please	go	to	the	following	web	address	to	apply:	http://ccsutah.applicantpro.com/jobs/	
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Around	the	Diocese	
	

The	Cathedral	of	the	Madeleine	
Greece:	In	the	Footsteps	of	Paul,	a	spiritual	journey	led	by	Fr.	Martin	Diaz,	runs	from	October	18-28,	
2017	and	includes	a	3-day	cruise	through	the	Greek	Islands.	Book	before	April	19,	2017	and	save	$150	
per	traveler.	See	Thessalonica,	Philippi,	Corinth,	Ephesus	and	Patmos	(where	John	received	the	
Revelation).	Athens	with	the	Areopagus	and	the	Acropolis	and	ancient	Delphi	are	part	of	the	experience.	
For	information	contact	Tony	&	Diana	Hanebrink	801-476-1264	or	hanebrink7@msn.com		
	
The	St.	Florence	Catholic	Community	in	Huntsville	
The	St.	Florence	Catholic	Community	in	Huntsville	cordially	invites	the	friends	and	acquaintances,	clergy	
and	laity	of	the	Diocese	of	Salt	Lake	City,	to	join	us	in	the	celebrating	the	80th	birthday	of	Fr.	Charles	
Cummins.		WE	WANT	YOU	TO	BE	A	PART	OF	CELEBRATING	THIS	WONDERFUL	MAN!,	please	plan	to	
attend!		Also,	if	you	know	anyone	in	the	community	that	might	like	to	join	us	in	honoring	Fr.	Cummins,	
please	invite	them	and	ask	them	to	RSVP	so	that	we	can	plan	appropriately.			We	are	also	asking	
everyone	to	bring	their	own	birthday	card	for	Father.		We	hope	he	will	have	a	large	stack	of	wonderful	
cards	with	birthday	wishes.		
We	hope	you	will	join	us,	but	you	must	RSVP	.		All	are	welcome!	
		

What:	Fr.	Cummins	80th	Birthday	Party!	
Date:		Saturday	April	22,	6pm	
Location:		Former	Ogden	Valley	Community	Church	in	Huntsville	(7390	E.	200	S.	Huntsville)	The	
building	is	located	on	the	corner	across	from	Huntsville	Park,	next	to	the	Huntsville	library.	
Dinner:	St.	Florence	will	provide	hamburgers,	hot	dogs,	condiments,	beer,	wine,	soda	and	side	
dishes.		
Please	RSVP	by	April	15th	by	emailing	Nancy	Waiss	at	tn3awaiss@q.com	or	by	calling	801	845-
9196	–	preferably	email,	so	we	can	have	name	tags	prepared	ahead	of	time.	
Pictures:	If	you	have	pictures	that	you	would	like	share	for	viewing	during	the	celebration,	
please	send	them	to	Howard	Schuyler	at	thetook@relia.net.	
	

St.	Thomas	More	Church	
Annual	Area	Wide	Divine	Mercy	Event	-		April	23rd	Saint	Thomas	More	(3015	E	Creek	Rd	Sandy	UT	84093)	

1:30	pm	confession	available	
3:00	pm	Mass	(preceded	by	the	sing	of	the	Divine	Mercy	Chaplet!)	
4:30	pm	optional	dinner	

Want	to	bring	someone	back	to	the	faith?	Let	us	help	you	bring	them	back?	
Contact	us:	divinemercy@stmutah.org	or	call	801-942-5285	x234	or	submit	
online:	stmutah.org/dmsignup	


